
  

WEEKLY   BULLETIN   FOR   February   1,   2021   |   5   Day   Bell   Schedule   
  

  

Announcements   

Welcome  to  2nd  Semester!   Second  semester   =   new  opportunities .  Everyone  gets  a  fresh  start  with  their                                 
grades,   so   now   is   your   chance   to   set   goals   for   a   successful   semester   and   make   2021   a   great   year!   

  
If   you’d   like   to   see   the   newly   released    21-22   School   Year   Calendar ,   click    here .   

  
Any  Freshman  or  Sophomore  students  looking  for  an  academic  challenge  should  consider  joining  our   OCAD                               
Team  this  semester.  It  not  only  looks  great  on  college  applications,  but  will  help  to  build  college  and  life                                       
skills!   If   you   are   interested,    please   email   Mrs.   Dato:    adato@pylusd.org .     

  
Each  year  the  district  holds   LCAP  input  sessions  that  allow  community  members  to  give  input  on  the  action                                     
plan  for  the  upcoming  school  year.  This  virtual,  town-hall  style  meeting  will  be  held  on  zoom  on   Tuesday,                                     
Feb   2nd    at   6   pm.    More   info   is   available    here .   

  
Theater  Auditions  -  The  theatre  department  will  be  putting  on  a  socially  distanced,  outdoor  production  of                                 
Our  Town  in  May.  If  you  would  like  to  learn  about  the  auditions,  please  email  Mrs.  Switzer  at                                     
kswitzer@pylusd.org     so   she   can   send   you   the   zoom   link   for   the   information   meeting   on    Wed,   Feb   10   @   1pm .   

  
The  Orange  County  Department  of  Education  (OCDE)  Bullying  Prevention  program  is  offering  a                           
Cyberbullying   and   Digital   Drama    workshop   for   parents.   Click   this    link    to   get   all   the   info   

Congrats  to  Abigail  Knowles-Palmer  tied  for  1st  place  for  the  National  Wyland  Photo  contest  this  year.  The                                   
theme   was   conservation.   Her   work   is   displayed   on   their   website.  

Counseling   Department   

Counseling   Newsletter     -   Click    here    to   see   what   is   happening   in   the   Counseling   Department.   
  

The   College  and  Career  Center  is  open  at  break  and  lunch.  Mrs  Hamilton,  our  College  and  Career  Tech,  is                                       
available  to  help  you  on  college  applications,  career  exploration,  college  searching,  FAFSA  application,                           
CollegeLink  Dual  Enrollment  through  Fullerton  College  or  to  answer  any  general  counseling  questions                           
without   having   to   make   an   appointment.      
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Registration  presentations  are  coming!  Students  will  watch  a  virtual  presentation  during  the  week  of                             
March  1st  through  their  Language  Arts  class.  Students  will  then  register  online  from   March  3  -  March  26 .                                     
Counselors   will   be   holding   Zoom   Q   &   A   sessions   to   help   with   this   process.   More   info   to   come.   

  
To   Schedule   an   Appt   with   your   Counselor ,   click    here    and   scan   the   QR   Code   with   your   cell   phone.   

  
Counseling   Google   Classroom    -   Use   the   classroom   code   for   your   grade   &   follow   us   @edhs_counseling:     
    ◆ 9th   -    ulrmv3b           ◆ 10th   -    bxufak5           ◆  11th   -    2txl5cp          ◆  12th   -    doz63kw           ◆  Wellness   -     jnqk2eo  

Quick   Reference   Guide   

  

  

HYBRID   &   Remote   Learning   
Bell   Schedule   

Click    here    for   the   new   Hybrid   and   Remote   Learning   bell   
schedule.   

ONLINE   Web   Store    Save   on   time   and   pay   online!   Click    here .   

Nutrition   Services    Free   breakfast   &   lunch   for   all   students   at   the   cafeteria.   
Click    here    for   the   January   menu.   

ONLINE   Forms    Parking   Form   -   click    here .   Cost   $10   
Senior   Lunch   Pass   -   Click    here    (parent   must   be   present)     
18-Year   Old   Sticker   -   Click     here    (parent   must   be   present)   

Counseling   Dept    Email   your   Counselor   if   you   have   any   questions:   
Ms.   Armstrong,     darmstrong@pylusd.org     (A-G)   
Mrs.   Davidson,     tdavidson@pylusd.org      (H-O)   
Mrs.   Campuzano,     lcampuzano@pylusd.org     (P-Z)   

  
To   schedule   an   appt   with   your   counselor,   click    here     

Tech   Support    Call   714-985-8733   
Email    helpdesk@pylusd.org   
Text   714-485-9840   

Reporting   an   Absence    Online   Link:   click    here   
Email    edhs_attendance@pylusd. org     
Message   Line   714-987-2759   

PAPER   -   Free   Tutoring   24/7   
  

Visit    https://app.paper.co/login     
Click   the   “Google   Login”   button   and   enter   your   school   
email   address   &   password   

Hotspot   Requests    Available   at   the   District   Office   -   Student   Services,   M-F   
9   to   3   pm.    Complete   this   form   prior   to   pick   up:   
https://forms.gle/MJeENnu7FPfsZ5u69     

Community   Service   Hours    For   a   community   service   form,   click    here .    Scan   and   email   
to   Mrs.   Cardenas:    pcardenas@pylusd.org .    For   the   new   
Community   Service   Requirements ,   click    here .   

Work   Permits    For   a   work   permit   application,   click    here .   Scan   and   email   
to   Mrs   Cardenas:    pcardenas@pylusd.org     

Mental   Health   Supports    Those   in   need   of   support   may   use   the   following:     
Call   888-515-0595   (24/7)     
Email    weserve@caresolace.org     
Website:    caresolace.com/pylusdparents   
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Welcome   to   2nd   Semester!   Did   you   know   that   grades   reset   at   the   start   of   each   semester?   This   is   the   perfect   
time   to   start   fresh   by   practicing   good   study   habits   and   turning   in   all   your   work   to    maintain   good   grades.   
You   can   do   it   Hawks!    Please   see   the   bulletin   for   upcoming   events,   including   great   parent   workshops!   


